GREAT DISCUSSIONS 2015
April 9 — May 28, 6:30-8:30 pm
Room 1010(M)

SINGLE EVENT ENROLLMENT

This is a series of eight meetings with limited enrollment and there is a $35 fee to register for
the series.

In order to facilitate community member and student participation in single events, but to
minimize logistical challenges, the following guidelines will be followed:

1.

Anyone wishing to attend one of the GD15 events, must contact Larry Fuell at least a week
in advance (lfuell@shoreline.edu) of the particular event. Space is limited.

There will be a S5 fee for attending single events, payable AT THE DOOR, by cash ONLY.

All participants are asked to sign in at each event.

Single-event participants are asked to sit in the row of chairs along the wall, not at the table
(reserved for those who have registered for the series).

Single-event participants are welcome to participate in the discussion following the video
and guest comments.



